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Community Health Services Centre resumes clinical services 
 

KELOWNA– Effective Friday, April 17, the Community Health Services Centre (CHSC), 505 Doyle 

Avenue, Kelowna, will resume clinical services.  

 

These clinical services were temporarily relocated following a water leak in the plumbing system at 

CHSC on April 6. Repairs have been completed and remediation in some contained areas continues. 

The contained areas do not impact clients, staff, or safety. 

 

Interior Health appreciates the challenges this situation presented to the local community and thanks 

all clients and staff for their patience.  
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